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----- Original Message-----

From: NLITTLE@SCOTTSDALEGUNCLUB.COM [mailto:nlittle @ scottsdalegunclub.com]
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 9:18 AM

To: NLITTLE@SCOTTSDALEGUNCLUB.COM

Subject:

S c/o o ;’}{)na nl .

October 24, 2008

City of Scottsdale
7447 E. Indian School Road
Scottsdale, AZ 85251

RE: Letter of Authorization

Dear Sir or Madam:

[ authorize Mr. Rief to act on my behalf and submit documents necessary for approval of the
existing storage units.

Should you need to contact me directly I may be reached at 480-348-1111 ext 342.

Sincerely,

Nadine J Little
Property Manager



